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It is April, spring is in the air.

Roar! This month is all about dinosaurs. All of our learning and exploring will be
centered around dino’s. Many of our creations will be out for display in the classroom
all month long. We will be having an art show the week of the 22nd where parents and
guests can come see our art. But the Dino fun doesn’t stop there. Our funday is Friday,
April 26th this month, it is dino themed, and we are planning something special for that
day, (More info to follow).

We like to thank everyone for their continued cooperation with Star Student. The
children are just loving it and can not wait for their turn. As always, continue to check
class dojo for important information and if you have any questions or concerns we are
always available, so feel free to reach out on dojo or email.

Thank you,
Ms. Sloma and Miss Colleen


